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A NEW YEAR WISH FOR PUBLIC SCHOOL TEACHERS 

 Thank you for all you have done for our students and our public school system, battling for 

so many years against the religious and market ideologies, fulfilling your sacred trust in 

educating our children in public schools. 

 

Battle On!   

 

Please take the time to watch this video. Are you the light in your classroom? 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=haUj3qUncOs 

 

LISTEN TO DOGS PROGRAM 

ON  3CR 

855 ON THE AM DIAL: 12.00 NOON  SATURDAYS 

 


